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If you have been awarded outside scholarships you must have the award sent to the 
college you will be attending. Stephen F. Austin State University requests that you have 
all outside scholarships submitted to our Business Office by Aug 1.

The work-study program provides students with an opportunity to earn money 
during the course of the semester. The student will only receive this aid if he/she finds 
an approved on-campus job. The student will then earn a paycheck for the number 
of hours worked per week. This type of aid does not credit the student’s bill and is 
awarded throughout the semester.

You should begin checking your student portal weekly if you have been accepted 
into college. You should have received an award notification letter with instructions 
regarding how to accept or decline awards in your student portal. If you have already 
received an award package for 2019-20 it is important that you access your mySFA 
account and review and accept your awards or decline them. Awards will be canceled if 
no action is taken. 

If you plan to take summer 2019 classes you must complete the 2018-19 FAFSA 
application online using 2016 tax information. The 2018-19 FAFSA deadline is June 
30. Summer class registration is already open. Enroll and apply for financial aid now! 
You must be enrolled in at least six credit hours to qualify for summer financial aid.

CONTACT YOUR COUNSELOR
(by first letter of student’s last name)
(936) 468-2403 « finaid@sfasu.edu 

Necole Beason, A-D 
ibeason@sfasu.edu

LaShanda Parkhurst, E-K 
lbparkhurst@sfasu.edu

Sara Williams, L-Q 
wilkersosa@sfasu.edu

Donna Lee, R-Z 
leedm@sfasu.edu
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WATCH A PLANETARIUM SHOW THIS SUMMER 
INSIDE SFA’S COLE STEM BUILDING!

PLANETARIUM.SFASU.EDU


